
White Earth Public Transit 

White	Earth	Public	Transit	is	happy	to	once	again	serve	your	transportation	needs	
beginning	this	THURSDAY!	

	

Check	out	the	latest	route	schedule	in	the	image	above.		



White	Earth	Public	Transit	also	wants	to	remind	you	that	space	is	limited	due	to	
social	 distancing	 guidelines	 and	wearing	masks	 is	 recommended.	 For	 cleaning	
purposes,	WEPT	asks	that	food	not	be	consumed	on	the	bus,	and	only	drinks	in	
spill	proof	containers	will	be	allowed.	No	open	cups	and	no	alcohol	please.	

Rules	of	the	road	still	apply	and	routes	are	subject	to	change.	For	any	questions,	
please	call	(218)	983-3283.	Thank	you!	

 


